
  

Explanatory Information Regarding Individual Notices - Benworth Capital Partners (“Benworth”) is 
diligently working to analyze affected data. At this time, Benworth’s best (albeit rough) estimate of 
the number of affected Washington residents is approximately 1,500. Benworth presently believes 
that it will be able to send individual notices before September 15, 2025, or shortly thereafter. 
Benworth will submit a supplemental online report when individual notifications are sent, which 
supplemental report will include the number of affected Washington residents. 


